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 Response/Action Required 

March 28, 2025 

To: Elementary Principals and Assistant Principals 
From: Dr. Jeanne Willard, Executive Director of College & Career Readiness and 

Extended Learning Options 
Kalle Spear, Director of Secondary Instruction 

Regarding: P-5 Financial Education Teacher Work Group 

Earlier this year, as part of the EPS strategic plan, we received a financial literacy grant through 

OSPI and the Financial Education Public-Private Partnership (FEPPP), allowing us the 

opportunity to provide financial literacy education to teachers as well develop financial literacy 

lessons for student use. During the 2024-25 school year, we will work with FEPPP 

representatives to help develop financial literacy lessons for students for pre-school through 

fifth grade. These lessons will be ready for implementation during the 2025-26 school year.  

As part of this process, elementary school teachers will commit to two release days, funded by 

the FEPPP grant. The first day would be training around financial literacy. The second day 

would be lesson review and revision to meet our building needs.  

Here are the two release dates for the elementary teacher work group: 

 Date Time  Location 

Monday, May 12 8:30 am - 3:00 pm CRC – Board Room A 

Tuesday, May 20 8:30 am - 3:00 pm CRC – Port Gardner B 

Please email the following information to Kalle Spear  by Monday, April 21 
• The name of one teacher who would be interested in joining this working group.
• Please tell us if you or a member of your admin team would be interested in joining the

group, too.
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